
HB 2025 

 

First, I am solidly opposed to this excessive tax proposal.  Citizens of Oregon cannot 
absorb these increases into their personal budgets.  Come back to reality and consider the 
effect this will have on Seniors, families, and everyone who drives. 

It appears the support testimony submitted on SB 2025 are bicyclists.  I appreciate that 
people use bicycling for transportation however, not to the extent this bill burdens all 
vehicle drivers.   

Stop the out-of-control taxing of Oregonians!   

At a minimum, Oregonians have the right to vote on these issues. 

Second, what has happened to the ODOT budget?  Accountability first, vote second.    

VOTE NO on HB 2025. 

  

 


